
 
ISSUED:  February 22, 2011 

 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 
OF OREGON 

 
UM 1522 

 
In the Matter of 
 
VIRGIN MOBILE USA, L.P., 
 
Petition for Limited Designation as an 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier. 

  
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF  

TELEPHONE PREHEARING 
CONFERENCE 

 
 

 
 
 The Public Utility Commission of Oregon has received a request from 
Commission Staff to delay the telephone prehearing conference currently set for Monday, 
February 28, 2011, in this docket.  The conference is hereby canceled. 
 
 Please call the Administrative Hearings Division at (503) 378-6678 if you 
have questions.   
 
 Dated this 22nd day of February, 2011, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

 John Savage 
_______________________

Commissioner 
 

Susan K. Ackerman 
_____________________ 

Commissioner 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW 

(503) 378-6678 or Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service: 7-1-1 
 
 


